

CUMC Preschool News

Community United Methodist Church Preschool Jar

Jan. 2020

January Dates

<u>Jan. 11</u>

Messy Church 5:00 - 7:00 pm

Jan. 20

No School

Dr. King's Birthday

Jan. 22 & 23

Teddy Bear & Pajama Days

Jan. 25

Daddy & Me Day

January 27

Chancy & Bruce Kindergarten Profile

January 29 & 30

Picture Days

February 1

Fall Registration for CUMC /Messy Church families Begins

Contact Us

714-842-1630

6652 Heil Ave HB, CA 92647

cumcpreschoolhb.com

Kindergarten Profile

For parents of 4 and 5 year olds, Chancy and Bruce will be doing Kindergarten assessments on January 27th. We encourage you to take advantage of this service to help determine your child's readiness for Kindergarten. This assessment is a valuable tool for both the parent and teacher and will show you the areas of development that are strong and the areas that need help and/or more time to develop fully. A parent Meeting will be held February 3rd.

Registration Packets

Registration Packets for 2020 -2021 will be available in February. Families who are active at this church (including Messy Church) may enroll in February. Registration for returning families and the

com-



Happy New Year

What a great turn out we had for our Christmas Program! Thank you for taking time to join us. And, HAPPY NEW YEAR to our families and friends. We hope your holidays were blessed and full of fun!

Snacks

Please remember that you have assigned snack days each month. We understand that these dates occasionally slip by. If you forget your snack day, the office will provide juice and crackers for you. If you miss regularly, we ask that you help replenish our emergency office snacks. Mark you calendar with your dates.

Messy Church

Please join us from 5:00 -7:00pm on January 11 th as we celebrate God, our families and friends through fellowship and fun!

Teddy Bear Day

January 22 & 23
will be spent with
your child sharing
the preschool day
with a favorite
"fuzzy,
cubby-sized"
friend. Kids can
also wear
pajama's to
school, too. FUN!
(Make sure they
wear their normal
school shoes.)



PICTURE DAYS

Picture days will be January 29 & 30. You do NOT have to dress up your child. Casual, regular school wear is appropriate.

Daddy & Me Day - January 25th

Saturday Jan. 25 is our Daddy & Me Day from 9 - 10am. We invite our Dads to come experience Preschool firsthand. If Dad can't make it, Grandpa, Uncle, or a family friend are welcome to come. Be sure to come dressed to play!



CUMC Preschool News

Community United Methodist Church Preschool

Jan. 2019

Outside Days

We are planning something new—we are going to have a day each month to spend the whole morning outside. You will sign your child in, drop off their bucket, and take them out to the playground where the staff will be waiting.

At the end of the day, we will take the children back to the classroom to gather and close the morning with another story, or talk about the day. So you will sign your child out, and pick them up in the classroom as usual.

Depending on weather, we are hoping to do this on the last Friday of the month. This will only apply to MWF and 5 day children.

Picture Day

Picture Days will be Tuesday, Jan. 30th and Wednesday Jan. 31st. Just a reminder, you do not have to dress up your child. Casual, regular school wear is appropriate.



Yoga at CUMC & Yoga Church

There are a couple of fun ways to exercise and grow , physically and spiritually, at CUMC this Spring.

First up, we are bringing back Yoga classes on Monday and Wednesday mornings. We will meet from 9-10am and we have an amazing yoga Instructor from a local Yoga Studio teaching. This class is great for all levelsfrom those new to yoga to those that have been practicing for years. You can bring your own mat, or we have some you can borrow. Babysitting is free for those that need it. You can try your first class for free and if you want to sign up, it's \$85 for the 10 classes or you can pay \$15/class if you want to drop in. We are asking that if you are interested, at all, to please let the office know asap or email Ms. Leyla at hbwagners@verizon.net.

Next, on the third Saturday of every month, we have Yoga Church at CUMC from 5-7pm. This is for those people looking for a different way to connect spiritually. Babysitting is free and kids have fun doing activities, maybe doing some yoga and having dinner with friends. Yoga church is for everybody - all levels - and every body. If you'd like more information, please stop by the preschool office. The theme for January 19th is New Beginnings.

We hope you'll consider trying something new....and connecting with friends from the preschool in a new way!

